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The Annual General Meeting of the Lewes Group will be held 

on Friday,  September 6th at 1.15pm  

in the Firle Village Hall, The Street, Firle BN8 6NU  

immediately preceding our visit to the Firle Estate. 

 

AGENDA 

1. Apologies for Absence 
 

2. Minutes of the 2018 AGM (circulated) 
 

3. Matters Arising 
 

4. Chairman’s report 
 

5. Planning Report 
 

6. Election of Chairman 
 Prof Edmund  Critchley has regretfully decided to resign from the Chair after several years of service to 

CPRE and we thank him very sincerely for all his work for Lewes Group and for the Sussex Branch. 
 
 Philip Pople has been nominated and has agreed, if elected, to take the Chair. 
 

7.  Election of committee 

 The following members have agreed to stand; further volunteers will be very welcome.  The committee 

meets about four times a year.  John Kay, Margaret Moore, Margaret Thorburn, Martin Heath, Mary 

Greenwood, Robert Cheeseman, Elizabeth Monnington, Edmund Critchley, Janet Downes. 

 

 Jim Greenwood has, after many years stood down. And we thank him for his valuable contribution while 

he served. 

 

8. Any Other Business 

********************* 

 

The committee would like to record our sincere  thanks to Elizabeth Monnington for her very kind hospitality 

in inviting us to hold our committee meetings in her home, which she has done for many years since the 

committee was originally formed by her late husband David. 

 

Please reply to Mary Greenwood at lilacgreenwood@aol.com), Lilac Cottage, Norlington Lane, 

Ringmer BN8 5SH. 

[Parking will be in the field adjoining the cricket pitch and accessed from the entrance gate to 
the park.  It will be signed so please do not park in the village street.  A path leads to the 
Street next to The Ram.] 
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